
 

 

May 18, 2021 
Dear Da Vinci Parents and Guardians, 
 

As we had mentioned in our previous letter, our superintendent Dr. Gonzales was able to work 
with El Paso County Emergency Services for our school to serve as a Vaccination Clinic Host. We are 
happy to announce that this clinic will be held Thursday, May 20, 2021, from 5:00 PM-7:00 PM at 
DaVinci School for Science and the Arts Auditorium. Vaccines will only be administered to those that 
are 12 years of age or older.  
 

We strongly encourage our community to take advantage of this great opportunity. Our first 
priority is for students and parents that will be participating in prom/graduation events but again is open 
for all of our eligible community members.  
 

• Parking will not be available inside the gates. Participants must park outside the gates and 
enter through the pedestrian gate located on Southwestern. 

• A parent/guardian/sponsor must accompany participants under the age of 18 to be able to 
receive the vaccine. 

• The Pfizer vaccine will be provided ONLY to participants under the age of 18. The Moderna 
vaccine will be provided to all adults. 

 
      If you are interested in this opportunity, please contact Ms. Taylor Glenn 
at tglenn@burnhamwood.org and let her know if you or any other family members will be participating. 
In the email, please include the Name and Age of anyone wanting to participate NO later than 12:00 
PM on Thursday in order to sign up. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Alexandro Medina 
Principal 
 


